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Indulging in life's simple pleasures is an essential aspect of maintaining 
joy and connection, especially if chocolate is involved. The recent 
bus trips to the Margaret River Chocolate Factory, nestled in the 
picturesque landscape of the Swan Valley, offered our residents 
an outing filled with delectable treats, full bellies, camaraderie, an 
interesting drive and lasting cherished memories. 

The scenic bus journey went through the old town of Guildford and 
offered glimpses of farm animals, vineyards, countryside and rolling hills 
off in the distance. 

Following a delightful meal and good conversation, the residents had the 
opportunity to enjoy a coffee and ice-cream. Boarding the bus to make 
the journey home, there was a sense of contentment and happiness. 

Hello Residents, Families, Staff and Friends,
A warm welcome to all our readers, as we delve into the May issue. 
Look at "The Rosewood Gallery" on the back page to see the familiar 
faces of your Rosewood friends who have been enjoying painting, bus 
trips, brain teaser games and a bus outing.

We celebrated our caring nurses on International Nurses Day and have 
shared some photos with you.

Welcome Home THE JOYFUL IMPACT 
OF DANCE

INTERNATIONAL 
ARMCHAIR JOURNEYS

INDULGENT AROMAS - 
BAKING PASTRIES

ENGAGE IN OUR 
CHALLENGING GAMES

DELICIOUS HOMEMADE 
PIZZAS

Lovely ladies Colleen and Marie enjoying the day Friends Ian and Ned enjoying lunch

Looks delicious Eleanor
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Every month our residents dust of their passport and jet in 
style on an international adventure from the comfort of their 
armchair. This year they have been to Paris, Ireland and most 
recently South Africa. Come along this month! We are off to 
Italy; the country of history, culture and culinary delights. 

A beautiful original painting was 
donated by Kaye (Robbie’s wife) 
in his memory. 

The painting is at Leederville and offers 
a warmth and joy as you enter our 
home. It is a reminder of a beautiful 
man - Mr Robbie Devlin.

In Memory of 
Mr Robbie Devlin

Neighbourhood News from

LEEDERVILLE

Some residents took the opportunity to explore the joys of baking pastries.

Indulgent Aromas: Baking Pastries

International Armchair Journeys

Bette Kay
Arthur Barton

Rhid Dalrymple
Terri Turpin
Joan Kengen
Joy Lushey

Valmae Peters
Jill Armstrong

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!

WELCOME TO ROSEWOOD         • Audrey Pearson • Christina Gilmour 

Kaye (Robbie's wife) 
alongside Painting

Margaret and Pat take flight in style first class 
embarking on a journey of adventure

Margaret and Lana (Allied Health) 
working together

Jean prepping the ham and 
cheese pastries

Adriano doing the most 
Important part - taste testing!
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The residents in West Perth are enthusiastic about 
dancing. Many afternoons they gather for our "Dance It 
Out" activity, with many residents eagerly participating. 
It's a blast! It's a social and entertaining event, but it's 
also a rhythmic form of exercising. What's more, its a 
delightful way to spend the afternoon, enjoying good 
music and quality time with friends.

We have a lot of challenging fun games to have a go at, all while 
incorporating elements of healthy exercise. From brain teasers to 
physically challenges, the games are tailored to engage residents of 
all abilities promoting movement, discussions and hopefully a barrel 
of laughs. Would you say we enjoy some friendly competition of 
seated toss the pin into the basket game? 

Engage in our Challenging Games

The Joyful Impact of Dance

Delicious Homemade Pizzas

George Hancock
Valerie McCandless

Ronald Fleay
Dorothy Stone 
Hazel Wilmot

Horst Gasteiger
Ian McLean

Therese Taylor
Barry Willmot

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!

WELCOME TO 

We enjoy cooking up something 
special on a regular basis. From 
previously crafting delicious 
smelling hot cross buns and scones 
to whipping up our own individual 
pizzas this month. These cooking 
sessions are a fun activity for the 
residents to come together to 
create and enjoy tasty treats. It's 
a wonderful way for our foodies 
to bond over a shared cooking 
experience.

WEST PERTH
Neighbourhood News from

• Trevor Allen • Frances Wallis• John Valentine
• Hedda Pedretti

• Colin Kenney 
• Katherine Deubert • Robyn Sharp

Communal table: homemade pizzas yum!

Walter and Georgia enjoying  an afternoon at "Dance It Out"

Cecily having a good go! Great aim from Lynette! Robert takes aim with 2 pins!

Pat, they sure look delicious!



Ned, Ian and Ronald and friends at the West Perth Anzac Day Commemorative Ceremony

ROSIES HIGH TEA 
& CLASSICAL 
MUSIC

MEN'S CLUB ITALIAN COFFEE 
CLUB

PAMPER SESSION 
WITH BUBBLY ART & CRAFT 

WITH JODY

ARMCHAIR 
TRAVEL TO ITALY

COOKING: 
MAKE YOUR 
OWN WRAP

PAINT AND SIP BLOKES BY 
INVITATION

PUB QUIZ/
CARDS CLUB

COOKING 
FUN

ARMCHAIR 
TRAVEL TO 
VIETNAM

What's Happening in May!

Lest We Forget

Leederville

Printed Rosewood Programs in our homes and connect on our website @ www.rosewoodcare.org.au

West Perth

Connecting from Leederville and West Perth

Ian and Richard standing proudly wearing 
their cherished Anzac medals

Robert proudly singing the 
Australian National Anthem

Ned undertaking a reading 
at the Anzac Ceremony

Our residents had the opportunity to attend Anzac Day 
Commemorative Ceremonies to remember, honour, and reflect 
on the brave men and women who have served their country. 
There was unity and community as our residents stood alongside 
one another united in their respect for the Anzac tradition. 

Gloria reading at the Anzac Ceremony
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Contact:
1300 971 771

info@rosewood.org.au
www.rosewoodcare.org.au

It's been quite the journey of events since the last "Rosewood Post" issue. We  
commemorated Anzac Day, celebrated all the wonderful women on Mother's Day, 
some residents have ventured on a scenic tour with friends for a meal and  
chocolate delights at The Margaret River Chocolate Factory and we acknowledged 
and celebrated all of our caring and compassionate nurses on International Nurses 
Day. Alongside these special occasions, our residents are enjoying our regular fun  
activities like crafting, painting, dancing, socialising and cooking in our homes.

A special message to all of our beautiful mothers. I wanted to take a moment to 
extend my warmest wishes to each one of you. We felt grateful for the opportunity  
to have celebrated you in the lead up to and on Mother's Day. We hope you felt 
cherished and appreciated on this special occasion. 

Rosewood continues our accomplished My Aged Care 4 Star Overall Rating, a  
rating based on Rosewood's performance in relation to Compliance, Quality  
Measures, Residents' Experience and Staffing.

Message from Jackie Shade - CEO

LEEDERVILLE MT HAWTHORN (HEAD OFFICE) WEST PERTH
5 Britannia Road

LEEDERVILLE  WA  6007
200 Scarborough Beach Road
MT HAWTHORN  WA  6016

67 Cleaver Street 
WEST PERTH  WA  6005 

Jackie Shade 
Chief Executive Officer

Elize Schrade 
Clinical Development 

Specialist

Eswari Suppiah 
Quality Risk 

Compliance Manager

Welcome to the Team

home with our Residents
The Rosewood GalleryMEET

DOROTHY STONE
West Perth

Happy Birthday 
Bosi Nikoloska!

Snapped a sweet picture of 
Dorothy and her daughter, 
Nicola for Mother's Day. 
I believe they were headed 
for some quality time 
together at Cleaver Heritage. 
Another reason to celebrate 
- it is Dorothy's birthday in 
May - a very Happy Birthday 
to you, Dorothy, from your 
Rosewood family.

This is a special mention because 
our much loved and respected 
by all, Bosi, has been working 
at Rosewood at Leederville for 
almost 18 years. Happy Birthday to 
you, Bosi! We are delighted to be 
celebrating with you. 

Dorothy and her daughter, Nicola

"The Rosewood Way - West Perth
Congratulations to all The Rosewood 
Way Award Nominees and Winners 

for April and May 2024 

Some of the Nominees and Winners at 
the presentation of awards

Tandin Gem 
Employee of the 

Month April 2024



Tony enjoying a bus outing  
@Leederville

Laurie concentrating on his art piece 
during Sip n Paint @Leederville

Val on a bus outing
@Leederville

Connect with Rosewood

welcome home

Bubbles are the best! Fred catching 
bubbles @Leederville

Ian and Gloria with our Nurses Anita 
and Susma @West Perth

A memorable and very enjoyable outing at the Margaret River Chocolate Factory, enjoying the company of friends.

Madeline experimenting with colours at 
Sip n Paint @Leederville

Mary working on her beautiful artwork 
at Sip n Paint @Leederville

Happy International Nurses Day!
Our Nurses @West Perth

Happy International Nurses Day!
Our Nurses @Leederville

Follow us:

The Rosewood Gallery


